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SCHEDULE OF CONDITIONS

cleaned to prevent the passage of mud and dirt onto the adjoining highway. You are
advised that the Council does have formal powers to control noise and nuisance under
The Control of Pollution Act 1974, the Clean Air Acts and other relevant legislation.
For further information and advice, please contact - Envircnmental Protection Unit,
4wW/04, Civic Centre, High Street, Uxbridge, UB8 1UW (Tel. 01895 250190).

- The Party Wall Act 1996 requires a building owner to notify, and obtain formal

agreement from, any adjoining owner, where the building owner proposes to:

carry out work to an existing party wall;

build on the boundary with a neighbouring property;,

in some circumstances, carry out groundworks within 6 metres of an adjoining
building.

Notification and agreements under this Act are the responsibility of the building owner
and are quite separate from Building Regulations, or Planning Controls. The Building
Control Service will assume that an applicant has obtained any necessary agreements
with the adjoining owner, and nothing said or implied by the Council should be taken
as removing the necessity for the building owner to comply fully with the Party Wall
Act. Further information and advice is to be found in "the Party Walls etc. Act 1996 -
explanatory booklet" published by the ODPM, available free of charge from the
Planning and Transportation Services Reception Desk, Level 3, Civic Centre,
Uxbridge, UBS 1UW.

- Your attention is drawn to the fact that the planning permission does not override

property rights and any ancient rights of light that may exist. This permission does not
empower you to enter onto land not in your ownership without the specific consent of
the owner. If you require further information or advice, you should consult a solicitor.

- You are advised that care should be taken during the building works hereby approved

to avoid spillage of mud, soil or related building materials onto the pavement or public
highway. You are further advised that failure to take appropriate steps to avoid
spillage or adequately clear it away could result in action being taken under the
Highways Act.

- You are advised that care should be taken during the building works hereby approved

to ensure no damage occurs to the verge or footpaths during construction. Vehicles
delivering materials to this development shall not override or cause damage to the
public footway. Any damage will require to be made good to the satisfaction of the
Council and at the applicant's expense. For further information and advice contact -
Highways Maintenance Operations, Central Depot - Black K, Harlington Road Depot,
128 Harlington Road, Hillingdon, Middlesex, UB3 3EU (Tel: 01895 277524).

Written notification of the intended start of works shall be sent to Planning and
Transportation Group, London Borough of Hillingdon, Civic Centre, High Street,
Uxbridge, UB8 1UW at least seven days before the works hereby approved are
commenced.

END OF SCHEDULE
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